
What a wonderful start to the new 
academic year! We are so proud of all 
of the children and how resilient they 

have been in returning to school. 
Everyone looks super smart and we 

would like to thank all the parents for 
making sure your children are in the 

correct uniform. 
All of the children have taken part in 

various welcome back sessions as well 
as starting their normal lessons now 
and I am sure they will begin to tell 

you about everything they have been 
learning. 

We are very excited for the year ahead 
and cannot wait to share and 

experience this learning journey with 
all the children. 

The Whitley Staff 
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THE WHITLEY 

Class Percentage

Reception 97

Year 1 97.4

Year 2 97.1

Year 3 98.1

Year 4 97.9

Year 5 94.4

Year 6 96.3

Overall 96.6

ASDA have started a cash pot for schools. 
We would be grateful if as many parents as 
possible could register Whitley Memorial to 
support us in raising funds. 
https://www.asda.com/cashpotforschools

PE Days
Reception – Wednesday
Year 1 and 2 – Monday 
Year 3 and 4 – Thursday 
Year 5 and 6 – Tuesday 
Morpeth Swimming – Friday 

https://www.asda.com/cashpotforschools
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Date Event 

10/09/24 Secret Garden Pantomime 
In school for Year 1 - 6

16/09/24 Meet the Team 
Y3 -6

9:00 – 9:30 
2:15 -2 :30

17/09/24 Meet The Team 
Year 2

9:00-9:30

22/09/24 – 25/09/24 Ford Castle 
Year 6

27/09/24 Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Parents 

School Hall 9am 

30/09/24 Road Safety Worship 
Y1-Y6

02/10/24 School Photo Day 

7/10/24 and 9/10/24 Parents’ Evenings

25/10/24 Harvest Festival 
Parents and EYFS – Y6

Please remember all dates are subject to change and events may 
be added as the term goes on. 

Online Safety

Please see the #WakeUpWednesday top 
tips for support on using and reviewing 

your parental controls. 
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